

香港營造師學會

Hong Kong Institute Of Construction Managers

President's Message



Dear Members,

In welcoming Year 2021 may I send my warmest greetings to you and your family!

Time has gone by fast but yet it is not easy for everyone. The COVID-19 pandemic has made disruptions to the community on a monumental scale, contributing to severe and unpredictable disturbance socially, environmentally, politically and economically on a global scale. Despite the challenges, our admirable construction management professionals have shown their enduring spirit facing the adversity. With demonstrated resilience, we are able to manage professionally and contain the infected case swiftly.

It is indeed my great honour to be elected President for this session year, but with anxiety as the past Presidents especially IPP Cr Daniel Shum who has delivered a wonderful service with distinctive achievements to our Institute not withstanding such unpredictable times. I am humbled by the tasks ahead, but grateful for the trust you have given, and for the contributions from our past Council and Committee members whose drives will continuously guide us along this challenging journey towards recovery and prosperity in the end. In similar endeavors, our new term Council's resolve in working to achieve new milestones will be beyond question.

This year could be different and let us make it happier, healthier and more fruitful. I will certainly see you all again in our future events, hopefully in person.

Best Wishes,

Cr ZA Wai-gin, Tony President

4thJanuary 2021